
 
 

May 14, 2025 
To whom it may concern: 

Company name: JGC HOLDINGS CORPORATION 
Representative: Masayuki Sato 

Representative Director, 
Chairman, President and Chief Executive Officer (CEO) 

(Code number: 1963, Stock Exchange: Tokyo) 
Contact: Akihiro Yamagami 

Manager, Corporate Communication Group 
Strategic Planning Unit 

Strategy Planning Office 
(TEL: 81-45-682-8026) 

 
 

Notice of Posting of Non-Operating Expenses (Foreign Exchange Losses) 
 

JGC Holdings Corporation (the “Company”) hereby announces that in the fiscal year 2024 
ended March 2025, the Company posted non-operating expenses (foreign exchange losses). 
 

1．Breakdown of non-operating expenses (foreign exchange losses)  
The Company posted 2,213 million yen in foreign exchange losses under non-operating 

expenses in the fiscal year 2024 ended March 2025. 
This is due to the appreciation of the yen compared to the exchange rate at the end of the 

previous fiscal year, affecting the foreign currency-denominated assets and liabilities held by 
the Company and its consolidated subsidiaries. 

 
2．Impact on financial results  

Please refer to the “Summary-Consolidated Financial Statements” released today, for details 
on the impact that the aforementioned posting of non-operating expenses (foreign exchange 
losses) has on financial results. 

 
-END- 

The following statement is an English-language translation of the original Japanese-language document provided for your convenience.  
In the event there is any discrepancy between the Japanese and English versions, the Japanese version is presumed to be correct. 


